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ABERDEEN, 7 January 2021.  Minute of meeting of the LICENSING BOARD.  
Present:  Councillor Boulton, Convener;;   and Councillors Cameron, 
Lesley Dunbar, Greig, McLellan, Townson, MacKenzie and Sellar. 

 
 
 
PREMISES  LICENCE REVIEW HEARING -VICTORIA BAR-, 1-5 MENZIES ROAD, 
ABERDEEN 
 
1. The Board heard from Alexander Munro, Depute Clerk to the Board that due to 
the current COVID 19 lockdown, Mr McGowan, Solicitor representing the Licence 
holder had been unable to take instructions from his client.  Mr McGowan had 
requested that the review hearing be deferred to a later date.  Mr Munro advised the 
Board that the hearing could be deferred to the February meeting of the Board.  
 
The Board Resolved: -  
 
To defer the review hearing until 2 February 2020.  
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